Nannetie H. Hegerty
Police Department Chiet of Police

November 3, 2006

Rebecca Barron

Manager

License Division

200 E. Wells St.

Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Ms. Barron,

The following are the results of late vehicle inspections on 11/02/06:
Permit # 36 passed inspection

# 73 passed inspection

Permit #164 was a red tag on 10/26/06 and was cleared in a re-inspection the same day.

Sincerely,

Nannette H. Hegerty
Chief of Police

Chet Ulickey
Sergeant
License Investigation Unit

Police Administration Building, 749 West Siate Street, Post Office Box 531, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-0531 (414) 933-4444
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